
Central Dauphin School District

Out-of-State 
Student Travel

Beginning November 20, 2020, the Wolf administration is requiring 
that travelers over the age of 11 entering Pennsylvania from other 
countries and states, as well as Pennsylvanians who are returning 
home from other countries or states, have a negative COVID-19 test 
within 72 hours prior to entering the Commonwealth or quarantine 
for 10 days upon entry into Pennsylvania. Alternately, a negative test 
may be collected during the 10-day quarantine period.

When Central Dauphin School District students travel out of state, 
prior to returning to in-person learning, they must either 1) provide 
evidence of a negative COVID-19 test; or 2) quarantine for 10 days, 
beginning from the date of entering Pennsylvania.  

During a quarantine period, students are expected to work remotely 
unless unable to do so due to an approved cause for absence as 
specified by Board Policy 204. 

If you will be traveling out of state, please notify your child’s school of 
the upcoming travel.  The school staff will work with your family to 
limit the interruption to your child’s education.

Students who are absent from school (in-person or remote learning) are required, upon their return to school, to 
submit a written note from their parent/guardian within three (3) school days.  Notes submitted within the three 
(3) days for the approved causes for the absence as specified by Board Policy 204 will permit the student to make-
up missed work during the absence.  
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